
Public Conveniences 
 
We are working to open the toilets as soon as possible, putting in measures to ensure the 
safety of our staff and vulnerable community.  
 
We have been let down by contract cleaners, but hope to have an alternative in place and at 
least one toilet open in the next two weeks. 
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